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Congratulations to Congratulations to 
PSA Dream Holiday PSA Dream Holiday WINNERWINNER!!

The year 2022 was eventful for the PSA and 
its members. One of the highlights was the 
popular recruitment competition where a 

vacation voucher to the value of R20 000 was at 
stake. The competition was open from 5 Septem-
ber to 24 November 2022 and yielded excellent 
results.

Freddy Luke (pictured above) from the Department of 
Correctional Services was the top recruiter. Freddy who 
has been a PSA member since 2013, successfully recruit-
ed 106 members in the competition. He cites “finding a 
balance between recruitment, retention, and being an ef-
fective shop steward” as his key to success. Freddy also 
expressed appreciation to the PSA’s Provincial Office in 
Pretoria for the support he receives whilst carrying out his 
shop steward duties.

The PSA would like to thank all shop stewards who 
participated in the competition and applauds their 
efforts and dedication to members.  

RECRUIT & KICK-START 2023*
Shop stewards are encouraged to participate in the 
latest PSA recruitment competition where the prize 
for the top recruiter is R2 023 towards any outstand-
ing bills and a camera valued at R5 000! 

Recruit a minimum of 23 new members (excluding pen-
sioner members) for the PSA between 1 January 2023 
and 24 March 2023. Submit the fully completed, signed 
application forms to your PSA Provincial Office or email 
to competition@psa.co.za by 12:00 on 24 March 2023 to 
secure your entry. Only entries submitted as stipulated 
above and received by the PSA by the closing date, will 
be considered. Entries subject to standard terms and 
conditions and verification of membership. 
See PSA magazine 1/2023 for full details. 

Pensioner member recruitment

The PSA greatly appreciates public service pensioners 
who have spent many years investing in the economy 
and serving society. Through the Branch for Associate 
Members: Public Service Pensioners, the PSA is the only 
Union that offers members the option to continue with 
membership after retirement.

Members who leave the Public Service owing to voluntary 
separation from their jobs, retrenchment, retirement on a 
pension, or any other reason, are eligible for PSA associ-
ate mettmbership at a discounted rate. The PSA and the 
Branch continue to play a significant role in ensuring fair 
pension increases for Government Employees Pension 
Fund pensioners and other service to pensioner mem-
bers. Associate members also qualify for fringe benefits 
offered by the PSA and its business partners, including 
free PSAClub membership. 

Please support the PSA’s recruitment efforts to 
strengthen it pensioner membership base.


